
Update from RubiconMD

RubiconMD was recently informed that effective October 1, 2022 eConsults are no longer eligible
for Category 1 CME credits. The AAFP recently shifted its stance on eConsults which resulted in
this change.

We recognize that you may use the RubiconMD platform to help fulfill a portion of your CME
credit requirements and apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. You can still
request CME credit for eConsults sent from 10/1/2021-9/30/2022. You can reach out to
cme@rubiconmd.com with any questions.

We will continue to offer AAFP-accredited live and on-demand CME webinars. You can access
them HERE.

We are exploring options with AAFP regarding potential retroactive reinstatement. In an effort to
share the impact that eConsults have on patient care with the AAFP, from our user’s perspective,
we’d love your help by filling out this 2-minute survey:

eConsult CME Impact Survey

We appreciate you as a RubiconMD partner as we work together to increase access to specialty
expertise for your patients. We will be in touch soon with an update on the eConsult status with
AAFP.

Thank you,

The RubiconMD Team
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